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Hello and welcome to the launch of our new fund-raising scheme, designed not only to benefit your 
Memorial Hall but also to give each subscriber the chance to win one of six valuable cash prizes 
every month.  A win-win situation! 
 
It is called a 200 Club because once fully subscribed, it will consist of 200 supportive members who 
recognise the community value of the Memorial Hall facility and who are willing to commit a small 
sum each month, to help place it on a firmer financial footing going into the future. 
 
Each member pays £5 per month by bank standing order. The Memorial Hall charity retains 50% into 
its funds and 50% is placed into a monthly draw. Assuming 200 members, the prizes will be:  
 
1 @ £200, 1 @ £100, 2 @£50 and 2 @ £25. £50 will be retained each month to provide additional 
prizes in the December draw each year. If there are fewer than 200 members, then the prizes will be 
reduced pro-rata to maintain the 50/50 division of the funds contributed.  
 
The scheme will have several direct benefits to the Memorial Hall Charity: 
 

• It will contribute substantially towards our fixed overhead costs and so alleviate the regular 
cash flow concern of what can be spent each month on ongoing maintenance issues.  

 

• It will help us raise further seed grant funding, which in turn will provide valuable support to 
any grant application which we may make for future capital projects. A funder will always 
look more favourably upon a proposal, where: 

 
· the applicant can make some financial contribution and  
· community support can be clearly demonstrated, as they know that their further 

support will be wisely spent improving a valued facility. 
 

• Finally, it will in due course help us to raise the profile of the hall. A facelifted hall fit for the 
21st century, will enable us to realise its potential, particularly as a function and concert 
venue, and that is to the benefit of everyone in the locality. 

 
Con’t 

 



So, please support our endeavour and join today. Enclosed are the full Terms and Conditions relating 
to the scheme but should you still have further questions, then we will be pleased to answer them 
for you. 
 
In order to proceed, please complete and return the enclosed application form to the hall secretary, 
at the address below. Please ensure that you complete all sections and sign it.  
 
The scheme is not available to anyone under the age of 16. Anyone under 21 must provide their 
date of birth where indicated.  
 
Once your application has been accepted you will be issued with a lottery number and sent a bank 
standing order authority for signature and onward transmission to your bank. The lottery number 
will remain unchanged for every draw. You may apply for more than one number, should you wish. 
 
Please photocopy the application form if other eligible family members would like to take part in the 
scheme, or download a copy from our website at: www.clunmemorialhall.com 
 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Robert Andrews 
 
 
 
 
P.S. We anticipate that the first draw will take place in February but this is dependant upon the 
bank account being operational by the beginning of January. Until we receive confirmation of this 
from the bank, we cannot issue bank payment instructions to you, so please bear this in mind, if 
there is a slight delay after submitting your application form.  
 
The venue of the first draw will be The White Horse, Clun. Precise details will be advertised on 
Facebook and in the Clun Chronicle in due course. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please reply to: 
Ian Macintyre 
2, Church Street 
Clun 
SY7 8JW 


